
       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1. SLC leadership Summit Conference - This is just a reminder to all students 

who are interested in attending the Leadership summit on April 19th., you 

must register by Monday April 15th.  There are already 80 middle school 

students signed up.  This summit will be a great leadership 

opportunity.  The posters for the summit are all around the school!  

 

2. Guitar Club - Guitar club is moving to Tuesdays and Fridays for the 

remainder of the year. Unfortunately, there is no guitar club today or 

tomorrow.  

 

3.  Yearbook Photographers Meeting at Lunch Today - We need all yearbook 

photographers to come to room 224 right at the start of lunch today for a 

quick group photo!  If you all get here quickly, we will be done in under 5 

minutes!!! 

 

4. Archery Club -Due to Track and Field practices, archery club will be running 

on Wednesday and Thursday starting this week.  Mr. Gill apologizes for the 

late notice.  Club rosters are published outside Mr. Gill’s classroom.  Check 

to see which day you have been assigned.  Mr. Gill tried to get everyone 

their preferred day.  Please speak to him at break time or after school if 

you cannot attend the day you have been assigned.    
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